
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
11th July 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

 School life has been a flurry of 

activity all week and as a result, 

we have things everywhere! 

Resources and donations for 

the fair, costumes and props 

from the show and general end 

of year stuff! 

 

The Lion King 

Wednesday saw both 

performances of our end of 

year Key Stage 2 play, The Lion 

King and what a showstopper it 

was! Everything from the 

staging to the props, costumes, 

face paints, etc, just added to 

the magic and alongside the 

cast’s fantastic acting and 

singing, made it into such a 

spectacular event. We were so 

proud of every child involved. 

They had worked so hard and 

every single child performed 

their very best and this 

certainly shone through!  

 

 
Reuben Harper 

An excellent self portrait Being a good friend 

Tom Betsy 

Being a superstar all week  Always giving 100% in 
all she does at school 

Class 3 

A phenomenal singing, dancing and enthusiasm, in 
the Lion King 

Year 5 Year 6 

Wonderful production of 
the Lion King  

Wonderful production 
of the Lion King 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 95.5% 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 96.4% 

Class 3 89.2% 

Class 4 96.4% 

 

Dates this half term: 

 

Wednesday 16th July  - Year 6 Selby Super bowl trip 

Friday 18th July  - Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 9am 

Friday 18th July  - School closes for summer holidays 

Monday 1st September  - Inset Day  

Tuesday 2nd September  - Start of term 
 

 

 

 

 
C1 Class 1 For displaying our half 

term’s value of Wisdom 

 

C2 Jess 
C3 Lyra 
C4 Mikey  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca TBC  
Lotherton   
Parlington   
Hazlewood   

 

Message from the office 

 

If you have any books at home (Little 

Wandle books or reading books), 

please send them back to school early 

next week.  

 

Next week will be the last chance to 

look at lost property and then we will 

keep anything that is good quality for a 

swap shop and donate anything else as 

we break up. 

As always – please put your child’s 

name on everything! 

Summer Fair 

 

The summer fair will be starting very 

soon and it is going to be a brilliant 

event! So much time and effort has 

gone into the preparations and we are 

very grateful to the PTA and helpers 

who have worked hard to get it ready. 

It's a very warm summer’s afternoon 

so please come prepared with 

suncream and hats but there’s plenty 

of places to find shade scattered 

around and lots of drinks on sale.  

We hope you all have a fantastic time! 
 

 


